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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/011711-2021 

Not applicable

Framework Panel for the Delivery of Passive Fire Works
Across Peabody Trust

Peabody

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2021/S 000-011711
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-02b531  
Published 26 May 2021, 12:14pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Peabody

Minster Court, 45-47 Westminster Bridge Road

London

SE1 7JB

Email

patric.lemagnen@peabody.org.uk

Telephone

+44 2038284233

Country

United Kingdom

NUTS code

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/011711-2021
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/011711-2021
mailto:patric.lemagnen@peabody.org.uk
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UKI - London

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.peabody.org.uk/

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Framework Panel for the Delivery of Passive Fire Works Across Peabody Trust

II.1.2) Main CPV code

45343000 - Fire-prevention installation works

II.1.3) Type of contract

Works

II.1.4) Short description

Peabody Group are seeking to appoint Contractors onto a framework for the provision of
passive fire safety works amongst our 55,000 strong properties, in London, Essex and the
South East. To deliver this service Peabody Group will appoint multiple Contractors to a
framework to provide a comprehensive passive fire safety works, with five contractors
appointed to the framework.  

The scope of works deemed to be included within FRA works comprises of, but is not
limited to:

Works to be called-off on a case-by-case basis in respect of passive fire works as
recommended in Peabody Trusts FRAs or otherwise to improve the safety of existing
buildings. The geographical scope of the works is any property owned by Peabody Trust,
located within London and Essex or surrounding areas, including Sussex. For clarity, no
works under this Framework is guaranteed, and orders will be raised at the discretion of
the Peabody Trust.

https://www.peabody.org.uk/
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1) Information to be changed or added

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

II.1.4

Place of text to be modified

II.1.4

Instead of

Text

Peabody Group are seeking to appoint Contractors onto a framework for the provision of
passive fire safety works and mechanical & electrical fire services amongst our 55,000
strong properties, in London, Essex and the South East. To deliver this service Peabody
Group will appoint multiple Contractors to a framework to provide a comprehensive
passive fire safety works, with five contractors appointed to the framework.  

The scope of works deemed to be included within FRA works comprises of, but is not
limited to:

Works to be called-off on a case-by-case basis in respect of passive fire works as
recommended in Peabody Trusts FRAs or otherwise to improve the safety of existing
buildings. The geographical scope of the works is any property owned by Peabody Trust,
located within London and Essex or surrounding areas, including Sussex. For clarity, no
works under this Framework is guaranteed, and orders will be raised at the discretion of
the Peabody Trust.

Read

Text

Peabody Group are seeking to appoint Contractors onto a framework for the provision of
passive fire safety works amongst our 55,000 strong properties, in London, Essex and the
South East. To deliver this service Peabody Group will appoint multiple Contractors to a
framework to provide a comprehensive passive fire safety works, with five contractors
appointed to the framework.  

The scope of works deemed to be included within FRA works comprises of, but is not
limited to:
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Works to be called-off on a case-by-case basis in respect of passive fire works as
recommended in Peabody Trusts FRAs or otherwise to improve the safety of existing
buildings. The geographical scope of the works is any property owned by Peabody Trust,
located within London and Essex or surrounding areas, including Sussex. For clarity, no
works under this Framework is guaranteed, and orders will be raised at the discretion of
the Peabody Trust.

VII.2) Other additional information

The contracting authority considers that this contract may be suitable for economic
operators that are small or medium enterprises (SMEs). However, any selection of
tenderers will be based solely on the criteria set out for the procurement.

For more information about this opportunity, please visit the Delta eSourcing portal at: 

https://www.delta-esourcing.com/tenders/UK-UK-London:-Fire-prevention-installation-
works./47C8D25DNS

To respond to this opportunity, please click here: 

https://www.delta-esourcing.com/respond/47C8D25DNS

 GO Reference: GO-2021526-PRO-18302190
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